m OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
. Office of the Director of Engineerin
='}_ﬂ‘:" 200 N.E. 21%! Street . :

o - Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204
Oklahoma Department (405) 522-1800

January 19, 2017

Mr. Shawn O’Leary, P.E., Director of Public Works
Public Works Department

201 West Gray, Bldg A

Norman, Oklahoma 73069

Re: Interstate 35 and Robinson Street Interchange Study in Norman, Cleveland County

Dear Mr. O’Leary,

On November 22, 2016, Kevin Bloss, Trent Hurst and |, met with you and your staff to view the
presentation by your consultant, Garver, and discuss alternatives for the above referenced
project. Through this meeting and further review of Garver’s report, we have no objections to

the concept that has been recommended by your consultant. Please use this letter as
concurrence to proceed with the next phase of design.

We appreciate your time and patience through this process, and we look forward to working
with you and your staff during the next phase of this project.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

/]

Timothy A[[Tegeler, P.F.
Director ofiEngineering
Oklahoma Department of Transportation

Sincerely,

Cc: Kevin Bloss, P.E., ODOT Division 3 Engineer
Trent Hurst, ODOT Project Manager, Division 3

“The mission of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and
effective transportation network for the people, commerce and communities of Okiahoma.
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